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NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Myton City Planning and Zoning has cancelled the regularly scheduled meeting on December 5th, 2023.  The next Planning Commission meeting will be held on January 2nd, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. If you have any questions, please direct them to Carrie Boren at 435-722-2711 or by email Cboren@mytoncityut.gov 







Dated this 4th day of December 2023
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